
Senate Committee Submission April 13th 2013

Dear Senate,

I am writing to express my full support for the "Health Insurance (Certain Types 
of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013".

I am repulsed that as a tax payer I am contributing to people’s abortions based 
on lifestyle choices and gender preference. I think it is unreasonable to expect 
government contribution toward abortion unless the procedure is medically 
indicated.

There are precedents from other countries that many parents prefer to have 
male children. This can lead to the selfish and needless killing of unborn baby 
girls. In Australia this practice should be clearly discouraged and the current 
underpinning of these abortions by the Australian government is inappropriate 
and disturbing.

I encourage the senate to support this amendment. 

Yours truly,




